
                                                                           

 

PUBLIC INVITATION  

TO  

Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish  

Neighbourhood Plan Meeting 

 

Thursday 21st July 2016 at 19:30 hours 

at The Baptist Church, Catshill 

 

Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council hereby invite interested Residents of the 

Parish to attend an informal discussion about the new Neighbourhood Plan for the 

Village.  

The Neighbourhood Plan will be led by Residents in order to put forward suggestions 

and make decisions, about positive and beneficial Plans for the future of the Village. 

If you have an interest in the future development of your Village and would like to be 

involved in the initial discussions around shaping a Neighbourhood Plan then we look 

forward to seeing you. 

A number of Parish Councillors will be available and also Chair of Lickey & Blackwell 

Parish Council will be available to offer advice, having already progressed well the 

Neighbourhood Plan for that Parish. 


